It may be possible to waive the initial one year waiting period if you are newly hired and were
covered by the long-term disability insurance plan of your former employer. If you were
covered within three months of the date when your initial waiting period begins and you would
like to have your waiting period waived, you must submit appropriate documentation of your
coverage within 31 days of your date of hire (please see below).

SAMPLE DOCUMENTATION:




